
Hearing Loop Installed 
Set your hearing aid to T-Coil.  

For information, see our Ushers. 

January 16, 2022 

Prelude The Lord is My Light 
Diana Smith 

Welcome   
Rev. Kevin D. Reed 

Hymn #57 O For a Thousand Tongues to Sing 
 
Prayer Concerns 

Special Music  Spoken For 
Praise Team 

Scripture Mark 2: 1-12 
Don Truex 

Message Together When You Feel Apart 
Rev. Kevin D. Reed 

Hymn #363 And Can It Be That I Should Gain 
 

Sending Forth 

Postlude  
Diana Smith 

  

Church Wi-Fi Password 
The church Wi-Fi password is  
proverbs15:3 (small p and no spaces) 

Sermon Series: Thank You for Being a Friend  



Please Pray For: 

Please pray for Jessica Sword who has been dealing with severe dizziness. 

Pray for Lenina Close, daughter of Dick and Diana Smith, who has been deal-
ing with extreme back pain.  

Pray for Larry Donmeyer, Dick Smith’s brother-in-law, who has esophageal 
cancer. 

Ongoing Medical Concerns: 

Harold Collins 

Betty Collins 

Brian MacGowan receiving treatments for vision issues 

Don Stackhouse 

Joan Knepp 

Jerry Freet   

Denny Myers 

Kurt Schwartz 

Stan Heckaman 

 

Cancer Treatment: 

Sally Guard’s brother, Gary Stutzman 

 

Weekly Events 

Sunday Morning Worship 
9:00 a.m.  Sunday School 
10:00 a.m. Worship Service 

Office Hours 
Tuesdays through Thursdays,   
9:00 a.m. to noon. 

 

Contact Us 

Address 
301 East Market St. 
Nappanee, IN 46550 

Telephone 
(574) 773-4183 

Fax 
(574) 773-2833 

Email 
office@nappaneeumc.com 

Website 
www.nappaneeumc.com 



MEETINGS, SPECIAL EVENTS & PROGRAMS 

BETTER TOGETHER 

We’re not sure what the weather will be in January so we’re going to stay in 

town. Plan to join everyone at Dutch Kitchen on Monday, January 24 at 6 

o’clock. The food is always delicious and hopefully, Pastor Kevin and Julie will 

entertain us again. Be sure to sign up so you won’t miss that wonderful enter-

tainment. It’s always Better Together.  

UNDERWEAR COLLECTION 

During January we are collecting men’s underwear, preferably knit boxers, for 

the Broadway Christian Parish in South Bend. These donations will go to help 

the homeless and underprivileged in the area. Place all donations in the laun-

dry basket under the display in the narthex. 

YOU’RE INVITED 

Jan Neidigh will be having an open house on Sunday, January 16, at the 

church to celebrate her 80th birthday and the church is invited! It will be from  

2-5 pm so feel free to stop by at any time to help wish her a happy birthday!   

OFFERING ENVELOPES 

The offering envelopes have arrived and are in your mailbox. If for some rea-

son, you didn’t receive a box, please contact the office. 

COVID UPDATE 

With the rise in numbers of people in this area with covid, everyone is encour-

aged to wear masks to church. 

REBEKAH/ESTHER CIRCLE 

Rebekah/Esther Circle will meet at Renee’s Family Breakfast for lunch at 11:30 

on Tuesday, January 18th. Please let Sally Guard know if you are coming or 

not.                  

MEETINGS 

 Finance Committee will meet at 7 pm on Thursday, January 20th. 

 Ad Council Meeting is at 7 pm on Tuesday, January 25th. 



Sermon Notes - Together When You Feel Apart 


